
From: Anna Furby <Anna.Furby@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Nicole Bell <Nicole.Bell@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa 
Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Attending event in work capacity 
 
Hi all, 
 
I also attended with Nicole in a work capacity. Thank you! 
 
Anna 
 
Anna Furby 
O: 312-744-7599 
C: 773-720-8413 
 

 
From: Nicole Bell <Nicole.Bell@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 6:00:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Anna Furby <Anna.Furby@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attending event in work capacity  
  
Hi Steve and Lisa, 
  
Anna Furby and I will be attending a Choose Chicago event this Thursday in a work capacity. The event, 
First Bites Bash, takes place at the beginning of restaurant week and is intended to promote the 
restaurant and tourism industry in Chicago. Samir was invited by Choose Chicago to attend (with two 
tickets), and myself and Anna Furby will attend in his stead. We will re-confirm after attending the event 
that we attended. 
  
Thank you, 
Nicole 
  
  
  
Nicole Bell 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago   
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